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NEW MEMBERS ‘ SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 1986
We welcome the following new members to the Socie-

ty and invite their participation in our activities.

ACTIVE
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas F. Andrews
Selma W. Ashley
Kaye Briegel
Richard M. Cahill
Donald Chaput
Minette Fajack
Lawrence K. Gould, Jr.
David Hartley
Bill & June I-Iatton
Joanne Hinchliff
Huntington Beach Public Library
Jerry Jacobs
Harvey B. Legrone
Donald R. McDowell
Steven A. Meline, Esq.
lone B. Paradise
Alan Petrich
Rancho Los Alamitos Foundation
Laura Ungaro
Beverly Wayte
John Wilkman
Dr. Paul Wilt

SUSTAINING
Mrs. Kay Daugheny
Ellina M. Golub
Paul & Gloria Grifn
Roy Wilber Melbye

CONTRIBUTING
Virginia Reid Moore
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l Climb aboard and discover the “California Dream."

i
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A Spanish caravel of the 1500s. Illustration used in the
Southern California Quarterly, Fall, I975.

PhotocourtesyHSSCArchives



“THE CALIFORNIA DREAM: 3 gfgggéiafigg gffgm

l FROM CABRILLO TO GETTY” A - ~Spading fork Tin snips After a ten-month search, the Historical Society has
Fl€Xibl6 leaf rakes Plants appointed an Executive Director who assumed his duties
Hoes Wildower seeds w’ on September 2, 1986.
Transplanting tr0W6l Fertilizer Dr. Thomas Andrews comes to the Society from

Ag 1986-87 Programs
The Program Committee has chosen as its theme for

*3 the year “The Califomia Dream: Cabrillo to Getty,” Pick mattock “Round-up" weed killer
and the bi-monthly programs will focus on an aspect of i Pruning shears Lopiiig Shears

Califomia history which was the fulllment of some- . pi-uiiiiig Saws

one’s dream The members of the Committee promise It f h
interesting speakers, affordable places, and an opportuni- ems range in cost tom ti lei.‘ of niso for. a gardenb d ff f th S ie cart to a few dollars for smaller items Donations may

r

NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Westmont College in Santa Barbara where he was Vice
President and Academic Dean. He received his Ph.D. in
History from USC and lived in southern Califomia
before moving north. He has written and published
widely and brings to his new position an historical view-

.t ' ty to meet mem ers an ° iceis 0 ft on ty' be Sent to the soeietyis Office with the appropriate point as well as administrative experience. He shares the
t Oetebel 22, l936 ' “JUAN RODRIQUEZ

T
designation. For more information call 213-222-0546. I Seals °f the S°eletYi and We l°°l< fnfwnnl tn nls

|‘t CABRILLO AND THE EXPLORATION OF
i, leadership.

CALIFORNIA.” Dr. Harry Kelsey, past President of i ii

the Historical Society and Chief of the History Division
at the Los Angeles County Museum of Natural History, Another dedicated corps of volunteers are the men and
will be our speaker and sign copies of his new book W0n16n Wl\0 ¢0ndHCt t0tlr$ Of th Lnrnmis Hom, giving
about this early California explorer. This will be a din- an average °f $lXtY n°nl'5 3 n1°ntn- we are in need of
ner meeting at a local restaurant, and members will additional docents, and anyone willing to spend three to
receive invitatieim a six hours a month at the house is welcome to join the

December 7 1986 Holiday Open House at the Lum_ i group. For additional information please call

mis Home. This traditional event will honor our many l 2i2'222'0546'
volunteers and long-time members of the Society. Guests

1

will be able to preview the new garden.

The January meeting will focus on another “dream” i Recently, Mexico awarded a silver medal, its top
of California, me mining boom and its jmpaq on the I tourism award, to Bill Escherich, past President of the
state. In March we plan a tour of the Getty Museum; K Society, in “recognition of his valuable assistance in in-
formal dedication of the new Garden will be in April; ' creasing t0l1riSn1 in M6Xi00-"
the Annual Meeting Wlll be neld ln M335 and the An‘ Dr. John Kemble, Board member and member of the
"I181 T1'¢l< in lune; and We n°Pe tn senednle 3 tTlP t° California State Historic Resources Commission, is seek- i

Santa C1111 lslnntl in -lnlY- Detailed lnf°"natl°n about ' ing public participation in the development of criteria for R “om” F Andrews ph D
eaen Pleglanl wlll be lneltldetl ln tlle bl‘tn°ntnlY a state register of historical resources. He sends the i i D t t

Newsletter and SP@¢ial inViIati°n$- following request. Greetings from the New Executive Director-G The Legislature of California has charged the State f Warmest personal greetings to each one of you, many of

l

l
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Historical Resources Commission with the develop- whom I've known since my graduate days in history at
ment of criteria and procedures for a Califomia ‘ USC.
Register of Historical Resources to be proposed forAs reported in the last Newsletter, the rst phase of l I am pleased and excited to assume the duties of Ex-

the garden has been completed, and funding is being enactment by the t‘e_glSla_tule- ln eal’l'Y1n8_°tlt tllls ecutive Director of one of the nest historical societies
sought for completion. The garden volunteers have spent °l"“_g°’ the eomimssloll ls ‘_‘“Xl°“5 te ellelt as mllell in the United States. I believe signicant opportunities

public participation as possible Should the pro osed
many hours doing routine maintenance_weeding’ water- re ister be a com ilation of laces alread on ttltie Na- await HSSC in the immediate tears ahead‘ with your
ing’ pruning’ and planning for the futum tiognal Register mt; State Lari)dmarks and tPoints of help’ we can utilize that potential.

A tletllentetl e°rP5 °f gardeners has been volunteering Historical Inteiest? Should it be more comprehensive I nngeriy look f°'.“"‘"‘i to giving ientieitnip to the .

l"e8nlnTlY ln the garden’ eentllblltlng Seventy t° eighty to include structures which have been moved from Sf’°.‘e‘?”‘ efforts to ittctease its membership’ enlarge its
ll°tll'5 3 ln°ntll- their original sites? Should it include museum visibiiity’ anti °"l?““‘i its tetvices mtignont the greater

They are in need of supplies and equipment in order artifacts and collections? Should it be a much more Sontiiein cniitoinin academic’ sncini’ and ciiitiiini coin
to kee the garden in its newly developed condition restrictive list of places which have had a demonstra- niiinities‘ Indeed’ itis it most exciting cnniienge for an
The ii/ould welcome donations of money for the pur- ble state-wide signicance? The commission must nistoiinn’ and one tnnt iiin aiienny enjoying very niiicn‘
charlie of items needed for the on-going maintenance. formulate its recoiriinendation at its meeting in early i nisn innit forward to meeting yon at niii Octonei and
Donations can be designated for a specic item or to a November, and therefore would much appreciate ear- . . .

general purchasing fund. Donors will be acknowledged ly expressions of opinion or recommendations. Ad- your questions’ concerns’ anti suggestions at any time‘
on a special plaque in the garden. dress the State Historical Resources Commission, Th0rn8S F- Andrews, Pl1-D-

P.O. Box 2390, Sacramento, CA 95811.

December programs. Please feel free to share with me


